
 

Dear Armfield Parents and Carers, 
 

A warm welcome to our final newsletter of the term! We are always delighted to 
share the fantastic achievements of our students and keep you updated with 
important reminders to ensure everything runs smoothly at Armfield Academy. 

Reminders: 

School reopens after on Easter Tuesday 22nd April please ensure that your young 
people are ready to learn for 8:45 in full school uniform including ties and shoes. 
 
Thank you for all your support this term, we are really grateful. 
We are looking forward to the summer term.  Please enjoy your easter break. 
 

Think like a Linguist: 

The following pupils have done Armfield Academy proud, representing the school on 
the 'Think Like a Linguist' Programme, run by Oxford University. Each session has 
covered a different aspect of language learning and will culminate in a trip to Oxford 
University in June! Well done to Mark Ovdiienko, Hallie Taylor, Tymur Bidash, Livia 
Debowska, Thomas Lees for all their hard work! 
 

 

 

 



 
 

Ski Trip: 

Some of our year 8 – year 11 students are off to Pila, 

Italy on Saturday. We wish them safe travels and look 

forward to hearing all about it when they return. (Good 

luck to the staff accompanying a group of excited 

students on a 25 hour coach journey also!) 

 

 

 

 

Easter Service: 

On Wednesday, Year 5 visited Holy Trinity Church to perform their Easter service. The 

service was a showcase of their hard work, with Year 5 telling the Easter story through a 

mixture of poems, readings, and songs. The children did an outstanding job of learning their 

lines and delivering them with confidence. Their performances were heartfelt, and they 

represented Armfield Academy with pride. One of the highlights of the service was the grand 

finale, a song that everyone absolutely loved: "Spring Chicken!" Well done to all of Year 5 for 

their fantastic effort!  

 

 

 

 

 



 
Shakespeare project: 

On Thursday, our Year 7 cohort produced entries for the Shakespeare project, which also 

ran as a competition. It was pleasing to see 149 pupils engage with this initiative, submitting 

research in the form of poems, posters, cakes, drawings and 3D models. At break time, the 

students showcased their work to the rest of the school and sold their cakes, raising 

£123.20p. Thank you to parents and carers for supporting their children. Here are some of 

the submissions: 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Year 11 Easter School Revision Sessions: 

Please see the attached schedule for Easter Revision School. Please ensure students bring 

a packed lunch if they are intending to stay for the full day. 

Kooth: 

Please see the attached letter from Kooth regarding support through the half term. 

Thank you for your continued support—we love celebrating our students’ successes with 
you! Have a wonderful break. 

 
Best wishes, 

The Armfield Academy Team 


